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SUMMER  PRE-KINDERGARTEN SCREENING 
 

 

 

 

                 

                                             Reminder      

To: Parents/Guardians 

 

Summer Pre-kindergarten SCREENING is scheduled for 

Tuesday, July 9th thru Wednesday, July 10th.  If you recently submitted a NC 

Pre-K Application for your child, a letter was sent to you on Thursday, June 

27, 2019 by US mail with the scheduled screening appointment. Your child’s 

pre-k application will be on site at the screening. To ensure that your 

application is complete for scoring, the packet will be reviewed again.  Please 

arrive 15 minutes prior to your scheduled appointment. 

 
Screening Site:   Dates: 

Pittman Elementary Leadership Academy, 25041 Hwy 561, Enfield, NC 27823 July 9th - 10th  

 

Pre-K Application Packet should include:  

 Birth Certificate 

 Pay Stubs for BOTH parents if BOTH parents are in the home which includes: 2 consecutive paystubs if paid 

weekly or biweekly; or 1 paystub if paid monthly. 

 Proof of Child Support payments or child support order (if applicable) 

 Guardianship paperwork (if applicable) 

 Schedule C Profit or Loss tax document for self-employed individuals 

 Zero income statement for zero household income (if applicable) 
 

 
              

              Halifax County Schools 

                           “Charting a New Course” to Student Achievement 

    July 9th-10th, 2019 @ 8:30 AM – 5:00 PM 

 


